
From: Anne Peat 
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 12:01 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: York Region’s request to open up Greenbelt lands 
 
Re: Item H 2.2 Potential for Employment Lands along 400 series Highway report 
 
To: Mayors and Regional Councillors 
 
My husband and I are residents in Ward 5 King Township on Jane St (5th Concession), one concession 
line east of Hwy 400.  
 
We support the various Provincial Land Use Plans, including the Greenbelt Plan, the Oak Ridges Moraine 
Conservation Plan, and the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe. 
 
We also support our Councillor Debbie Schaefer’s request to York Region Council to insert the words 
“outside the Greenbelt Plan and Oak Ridges Moraine area” in the first recommendation of 
recommended requests to the Province. 
 
We agree that York Region’s request for permission from the Province to develop these protected areas 
has both current and long term unnecessary consequences, and due to a lack of assessment, is 
contemptuous of Plans in place already.   
 
We are disappointed in our Regional Council’s representation of its residents.   
 
We urge Council to make the amendments to the request as requested by Ms Schaefer.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of our request,  
 
Geoffrey and Anne Peat 


